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Subject: SSA Response:  FASAB Issues its Annual Report and Three-Year Plan

From: Hellie, Christian  
Sent: Monday, January 13, 2025 2:44 PM 
To: FASAB  
Cc: Hellie, Christian Clodfelter, Keith Wohlfort, Mark Broglie, Jeffrey Hull, Stephen Webster, Paul D. Long, Christopher 
Fye, Steven G. Nesmith, Maceo Truhe, Janet ;  DCBFM OFPO Controls  
Subject: SSA Response: FASAB Issues its Annual Report and Three-Year Plan 

We appreciate the opportunity to review the Federal Accounting Standards Advisory Board’s Annual Report for 
Fiscal Year 2024 and Three-Year Plan.  The Social Security Administration does not have any comments. 

If you have any questions or comments, please contact Jeffrey Broglie. 

Thanks, 

Christian Hellie 
Deputy Chief Financial Officer 
Social Security Administration 


